
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Year 2 –  
Autumn 1 

 

 

 
 

We are learning about the Great Fire of London. 

 

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter to find out more about what 

we are doing each week! We are  

@MountbattenPrim 

As readers we will be: 

• Enjoying reading Zog and Dougal’s Deep 

Sea Diary 

• Improving our decoding skills 

• Developing our fluency and expression 

• Developing our comprehension skills 

 

 

 

As writers we will be: 

• Writing sentences correctly using capital 

letters, full stops and conjunctions 

• Writing character descriptions and a 

short story 

 

As mathematicians we will be: 

• Learning about statistics 

• Learning about numbers and place 

value 

• Adding and subtracting 

• Practising 2, 5 and 10 times tables 

 

 

 

As scientists we will be: 

• Identifying different materials and 
their properties 

• Identifying uses for different 
materials 

• Changing materials 

• Investigating the best material to 
build a house with 

In history we will: 

• Place events on a chronological 

timeline 

• Learn about what caused the Great 

Fire of London 

• Find out what changed after the 

Great Fire of London 

 

As artists we will be: 

• Using a range of materials to create a 

collage of The Great Fire of London 

 

 

 

In Computing we will be: 

• Learning how to stay safe on the internet 

• Practicing basic skills on a computer e.g. 

typing 

• Searching the internet 

 

 

In PE we will be: 

• Leaning and practising our badminton 

skills. 

 

 

 

In RE we will be: 

• Comparing similarities and differences in 
a range of religions 

• Recognising the importance of values 
 

 

As musicians we will be: 

• Performing a range of songs 

• Creating and following simple 

patterns and rhythm 

 

 

 

Important Dates: 

17/09/19 - Great Fire of London Konflux  

Workshop for 2SJ 

18/09/19 - Great Fire of London Konflux  

Workshop for 2S 

23/09/19 - Harvest Festival 

15/10/19 - Parents Evening 

25/10/19 - School closes for half term 

04/11/19 - Back to school 

 

PE 

PE is every Wednesday afternoon for children 

in 2SJ and every Tuesday afternoon for 2S. 

Children must bring trainers every week. 

Reading books 

Reading at home is vitally important.  Please 

remember to read at home every night and get 

your home reading record signed. 

Water bottles 

Please send your child with a water bottle. 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjGxdDDzavQAhWlIsAKHWZsC1wQjRwIBw&url=https://aaronthomashicks.com/edx1280/mental-computation-strategies/&bvm=bv.138493631,d.ZGg&psig=AFQjCNEoW3loHEFSfYbj3GRT1Eej4NdsCw&ust=1479328300946301
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwij9KOO0KvQAhXIKsAKHTfdCyEQjRwIBw&url=http://www.clipartpanda.com/categories/owl-reading-clipart&bvm=bv.138493631,d.ZGg&psig=AFQjCNHVIYreEknPOD2_DyUsP6sE1O-W0g&ust=1479328990475017

